
 

  Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                  11th May 2018 
 

This week the children have finished their poems with great enthusiasm and produced 

some super work – they have written a range of haiku and shape poetry over the past few 

weeks.  We have been consolidating our shape knowledge, sets of lines such as parallel and 

perpendicular, perimeter, 2D, 3D and are beginning to look at units of time. 
 

In topic, we have looked at how toys have changed over time including the materials used 

to make them and have started to design our own robots.  
  

Forest School for Mrs Grimwood/Mr Huggins’s class 

Our class forest school session will be on Tuesday, 15th May – don’t forget your wellies. 
 

Wanted 

If you have any recycled materials which we could use to create our robots we would be 

very grateful for any donations; especially bottles/cardboard/newspaper. 
 

Homework 

The children have an sheet of apostrophes and difficult spellings to complete over the 

weekend in addition to their spellings for their test next Friday. 
 

Friday, 18th May – Royal wedding celebration 

Children can come to school dressed in red, white and blue.  School dinner on Friday will 

have a royal wedding theme (see below). 
 

In celebration of the Royal wedding, we will be holding a whole school afternoon high tea 

and fun afternoon.  In order to help make this as scrumptious as possible it would be 

lovely if the children could make a set of 12 royal wedding themed cupcakes (red, white 

and blue; union jack etc) to bring in on the day to share.  There will be a prize for the 

best cakes in each key stage. 
 

Trip to We The Curious (formerly @Bristol) – Friday, 22nd June 

The children are very excited about their We the Curious visit and 

permissions/contributions have been pouring in.  Thank you to those of you who have 

already returned yours. 

  

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 

  

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school 

events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Fri, 25th May – Last day before half term. 

Mon, 28th May to Fri, 1st June – Half Term. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Grimwood      Mr Luttman       Mr Huggins 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



  



 


